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Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 
· FCAE Staff Meeting Conference Calls (2), Springfield
· IAVAT Professional Development Committee Conference Call 

· District III Proficiency Award Night, Jacksonville IL 

· Women Changing the Face of Agriculture Conference, Champaign IL 

· Agriculture Legislative Day & Breakfast, Springfield IL

· Advisory Council Meeting, Illinois School for Visually Impaired, Jacksonville IL 

· Professional Development Budget Meeting with John Edgar, Springfield IL 

· Professional Development Meeting with Gary Ochs, Springfield IL 

· Illinois Agri-Women (IAW) Annual Meeting, Springfield IL 

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Corrected and uploaded Class Rosters from District 3 Schools to database

· Typed safety exams to be included in MyCaert Test Bank for State Exams

· Developed Ag Ed Knowledge document with John Edgar & Mindy Bunselmeyer

· Visited new FCAE Office facilities in Champaign

· Distributed STAR gifts to student teachers in the district

· Led efforts to secure $2,000 sponsorship for Ag Communications CDE from IAW

· Contacted IAVAT Conference Professional Development Presenters with schedule
Miles Traveled – 746 miles
Commentary


Impactful would be the word of the month! It was a pleasure to assist students with their SAE record books again this year and then witness the excitement as they progressed to district and state competitions. Even more impactful was seeing the ISVI FFA members in official dress at the advisory council meeting talking about their first ever FFA plaque that would hang in the classroom. Every day we work for the betterment of Agricultural Education and this month has been the “pay off” seeing the rewards reaped by the students we serve. 
